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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:59 AM
To: Jack Chamberlain; Steve Monowitz; rnewman@resolutionstrategiesinc.com; 

noel@nexgenbuilders.com
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: Follow-Up Questions from March 11, 2020

Hi Jack, 
 
I have this as you sent this along to me on March 10, 2020.  We just need a response to the follow-up questions sent on 
March 11th, as pasted below.  Thanks! 
 
From: Camille Leung  
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 11:29 AM 
To: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; rhaga@bkf.com; noel@nexgenbuilders.com; melissa@leet.com; Noel 
Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com> 
Cc: Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org> 
Subject: RE: Highland Estates Draft Operations and Schedule for Rough Grading and Slope Reconstruction Lots 5-8 
 
Hi Jack, 
 
Thanks for this information re: the Grading modification for Lots 5-8.  I have some follow-up questions: 
 

1. Are vendors counted in the 6 personnel, including the ones running the off and on street equipment?  If not, 
please include an estimate of vendor personnel and their trips per day.   

2. Noel said he would use smaller trucks.  I need confirmation from Noel that this reflects his equipment list and 
personnel list 

3. What is the average length of on-road vehicle trips (in miles) for workers and vendors? 
4. What is the length of the haul route in miles? 

 
Once I get these numbers, I can pass this along to the CEQA consultant. 
 
Thanks!  
 
From: Jack Chamberlain [mailto:jtuttlec@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 10:44 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; rhaga@bkf.com; noel@nexgenbuilders.com; melissa@leet.com 
Subject: Fwd: Highland Estates Draft Operations and Schedule for Rough Grading and Slope Reconstruction Lots 5-8 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Camille, 
 
BKF has prepared the grading and truck hauling information relative to lots 5 thru 8 that you have requested and I am 
forwarding to you for your use. 
 
Cordially, 
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Jack Chamberlain 
 

From: RHAGA@BKF.com 
To: noel@nexgenbuilders.com, jtuttlec@aol.com 
Cc: jtang@BKF.com, RHAGA@BKF.com 
Sent: 3/10/2020 9:27:48 AM Pacific Standard Time 
Subject: RE: Highland Estates Draft Operations and Schedule for Rough Grading and Slope Reconstruction 
Lots 5-8 

Jack, 

  

Attached is a PDF version of letter sent yesterday. Forwarded for you review and comment.  

  

ROLAND HAGA, PE, PLS, LEED AP 

Vice President  

BKF ENGINEERS      Delivering Inspired Infrastructure 

255 Shoreline Drive, Suite 200, Redwood City, CA 94065 

d 650.482.6407   rhaga@bkf.com     BKF.com 

  

 
From: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 10:56 AM 
To: Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; 
rnewman@resolutionstrategiesinc.com; noel@nexgenbuilders.com 
Subject:  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

 


